
NIL LAW AS IT PERTAINS TO HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETES (PER GHSA) 
 
The recently passed NIL laws will have no impact on high school athletes at this time.  House Bill 617 
specifically refers to “student-athletes participating in intercollegiate athletic programs at post-
secondary educational institutions” & therefore does not impact high school athletes.  Please be aware, 
the amateur eligibility restrictions summarized in GHSA By-Laws 1.90 and 1.96 remain in effect: 
 

 


